
 

 

During the Governor's press conference 3/24/20, it was stressed 

more than once that we must enact any and all legal COVID-19 

mitigation measures for the next six to eight weeks. This means 

cities and towns must be vigilant in their COVID-19 mitigation 

measures through a minimum of May 5th or, depending on the 

state's circumstances, maybe longer. As part of the following 

guidelines set forth by the CDC, ALL city owned playgrounds 

including in the city of Batesville or on Batesville School district 

property is, as of now, declared closed by Mayor Elumbaugh. 

These locations include: 

 

Playgrounds, Pavilions and Restrooms at: 

Riverside Park 

Farmers market 

Kennedy Park 

West Park 

East Main Soccer Complex 

Polk Bayou 

Terry Sims Diamond Sports Complex 

Max Field Park 

 

As well as all playgrounds located on  

Batesville School district's campuses in the city limits 


